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First Day of School 
 
 
This is not a monitored e-mail account.  If you have any questions, please contact the MBJH Office.  Thank 
you. 
  
Students and Parents, 
The first day is almost here!  As different as this year’s start is, we are thrilled to reopen MBJH!  Please 
see the information below to prepare for our first day back. 
 

• Click here for a Welcome Back message from our faculty and staff!   

• New Protocols and Procedures 
o For information about new on-campus protocols and other key information, click here. 
o Students will receive training on new protocols during the first day; however, we 

encourage parents and students to read through the provided protocols before arriving 
on Thursday or Friday. 

• Things to know for the first day of school: 
o If you will be in-person this year, we will be glad to see you Thursday (Green A-J) or 

Friday (Gold K-Z)! 
o Students should plan to be masked upon arrival and while on campus. 
o Once on campus, students will report directly to their 1st period class.  Entry points are 

as follows: 
▪ 9th grade – library 
▪ 8th grade – main entrance 
▪ 7th grade – auditorium/gym 

o Students will only need their assigned Chromebook and charger the first day of school.  
o Lockers have been assigned but will not be available until next week.  Supplies should be 

kept at home until the week of Aug. 24. 
o Students who have not picked up a final schedule will be given one in 1st 

period.  Additionally, pre-purchased supplies not yet picked up will be distributed during 
7th period at the end of the first day. 
 

Thanks!  Looking forward to a great first day! 
MBJH 
  

 
 

The Mountain Brook school system does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, disability, sexual orientation, 
or age in any of its programs and activities, or in matters of employment, and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated 

youth groups. 
It is against the policy of the Mountain Brook Board of Education to have different rules or regulations on the basis of sex in employment, 

including recruitment, hiring classification, and other terms, conditions or privileges of employment. 
The Board, in accordance with Title IX (20 U.S.C. S1681, et seq.), strictly prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex or gender in its programs or 
activities, or any matters of employment. The prohibition includes sexual harassment based on sex, sexual assault, as defined by law and Board 
policy. Sexual harassment and sexual assault complaints should be filed and reviewed under the Board’s sexual harassment policies (G-32, J-49). 
All other complaints under Title IX will be filed and reviewed according to the Board’s general complaints and grievance procedures (G-34, J-41). 

https://eduvision.tv/l?gmmDgm
https://spark.adobe.com/page/TUAMt7BykRLT8/


The Superintendent is authorized and directed to designate a Title IX Coordinator, whose duties will include, but not be limited to receiving and 
responding to Title IX inquiries and complaints. 

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding nondiscrimination policies. 
Dr. Susan Cole-Director of Personnel 

Contact Information: 32 Vine Street, Mountain Brook, AL 35213, 205-871-4608. 
Rev. July 2018 

 


